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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Robert Bulbrook
pastor@blessedsacramentparish.ca
medical emergency email
parishemergency@gmail.com

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator
parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Joyce Young, Education Coordinator
parisheducationcoordinator@gmail.com

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator
Churchvolunter@gmail.com
For further information see the volunteer commitment 
forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 
Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager
blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com
Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 
provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS
We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING
A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE
Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 218,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Warren's
Home
hardware building centre

"Home Owners Helping Home Owners"

103 King St.   519 449 2411
warrenshomecentre@bellnet.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aids Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER
SEEK HELP

Serving our
neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing
Hearing Health Services

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com
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Masses this Week 

 
Tuesday, July 11, 2017 

7:00 p.m. Leo D’Aloia 
   

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Maggie Zacher 
  (Henrica Hoogstraten & Family) 
     

Thursday, July 13, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Jose Braira & Beatrice Silva 
  (The Family) 
   

Friday, July 14, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Bob Edgworth 
  (The Osztrovics Family) 
   

Saturday, July 15, 2017 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m. Francis D’Souza 
  (Marjorie Brimo) 
 

Sunday, July 16, 2017 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m. For All Our Parishioners 
  (Both Parishes) 
 

Sanctuary Lamp 
For All Our Parishioners 

(Both Parishes) 
 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS must be in 
to parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca 

before midday Monday. 
 

For the month of July the Parish Office be closed 
on Tuesday morning but open in the afternoon 
from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday will remain open in the mornings. 

 
Have you remembered? 

Blessed Sacrament Parish in your Will. 

COLLECTIONS FOR WEEK OF  
JULY 2, 2017 

    Blessed Sacrament     - $  3,565.00 
         St. Anthony Daniel    - $     775.00 
 

 
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MASS 
11:30 a.m. July 16, 2017 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Rita Petras 

(Julia Czikk) 
 

 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS 
We ask that you keep Gabriella Fernandes 
(granddaughter of Julio and Margarida Fernandes) born 
June 13, 2016 (awaiting a kidney transplant) and Olga 
Farkas in your prayers for good health. 
 

SPECIAL OCCASIONS 
Births, special anniversaries, ill parishioners or death of 
family member of our fellow parishioners, please 
notify Linda Mels at 519-446-2325. 
 
 
THE ORDINATION OF DEACONS: GRAYSON 
HOPE, TIM THERIAULT AND CHRISTOPHER 

TRACEY 
On Friday, June 23rd, Bishop Crosby ordained the 
newest additions to the diaconate: Grayson Hope, Tim 
Theriault and Christopher Tracey. The three new 
deacons will serve in parishes during what for them 
will be a transitional stage on their path to the 
priesthood. Please keep them in your prayers as they 
continue their journey. 

 JULY 9, 2017 
     
AUGUST WILL BE A MONTH OF ONLINE 
REFLECTION, PRAYER AND LEARNING for 
youth ministers in the Diocese in preparation for the 
2018 Synod “Young People, the Faith and Vocational 
Discernment”. Christina Mines, from the Diocesan 
Youth Office, invites anyone who ministers to young 
people (teachers, chaplaincy leaders, pastors, youth 
ministers, parents, etc.) to participate in “Kickstart 
30”. Participants register by email and once each day 
throughout the month of August they will receive an 
email with a reflection to think and pray about - 
providing spiritual and professional nourishment in the 
summer. Consider signing up! 

 
FAMILY SYMPOSIUM 

What supports do families need from the Church? 
What are the pressures they face in their day to day 
lives? What are the challenges, joys, highs and lows in 
families today? Where do they seek support when it is 
needed? Where do they see the role of the Church in 
their lives and in helping them cope with everyday life 
issues and events? The Diocese of Hamilton, through 
the Family Ministry Office, wants to hear from you on 
these topics. You can do this in two ways: 1) Attend 
our Symposium for Families being held on 
September 23rd, 2017 beginning with Bishop 
Crosby saying Mass at 9:30 and ending at 4 p.m. 2) 
Fill in the on-line survey posted on the diocesan 
website http://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/symposium-on-family commencing on 
June 28. The more people who engage in both these 
events the greater the knowledge we will gather. 
Family matters - help us discover how the Diocese can 
help you in the most important role of family. For 
more information call 905-528-7988 and ask for 
Teresa (ext. 2250) or Wendy (ext. 2241). 
 

 
F.Y.I. 

Rev. Robert Bulbrook 
c/o 46 Wayne Drive 

Kitchener, ON, N2A 1M2 
Robt.bulbrook@gmail.com 

After October 31, 2017 the following change will be 
made:  Mailing address: Holy Hill Hermitage, 
Skreen, Co. Sligo, Rep. of Ireland. The email 
address will remain the same. 

 

 
Dear Parishioners: 

Last weekend we celebrated the 150th Anniversary of 
Canadian Confederation.  As part of our commitment 
to our country we offered a prayer of consecration to 
the Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary.   
But our work as citizens and people of faith 
continues.  A new poll suggests more Canadians 
today (51 percent) believe religion does more harm 
than good, but even the pollsters disagree on what the 
numbers mean for the future of faith in the country. 

Some analysts interpret the data as a reflection of 
Canadians' higher sensitivity to the news of religious 
radicals committing acts of violence and terrorism.   
Others point to a growing secularization of society.  A 
noted sociologist who studies religious trends in 
Canadian society, Reginald Bibby, insists that 
Canadians are much more complex than what the data 
indicates.   

For one thing, a fifty/fifty split means Canadians have 
been split on the value of religion for a number of 
years.  Moreover in his own research Bibby found 
that 30 percent view religion as a central part of their 
lives, another 30 percent reject religion and another 
40 percent are somewhere in the middle.  For Bibby, 
the numbers can shift one way or the other depending 
on any number of social and cultural factors. 
However, there will always be a core group who 
value religion, especially since a growing number of 
new Canadians originate from nations that value 
religion.  

When we read about such polls, we do not have to be 
disheartened.  We can demonstrate to others how faith 
has made a positive impact in our lives and that 
indeed faith has a place and a vital role in the public 
square.  Moving forward as a society, may our nation 
be mindful of the religious and spiritual values that 
have shaped and influenced us for the better.   
 
God Bless, 
Father Peter 
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